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The carbon tax  
is hurting local business! 
 

We need to stop the carbon tax.  
 
Given recent economic challenges, absorbing the carbon tax hike is difficult for small 
businesses. The Alberta government needs to respect their livelihood, keep the 
province competitive, and repeal the carbon tax!  

Signature:   

Business Name:       Owner Name:  
 

Return to CFIB: msalb@cfib.ca or fax 1-877-507-6595 

 
 

If the carbon tax is not eliminated, many 
local businesses in Alberta will have to: 
 

 Increase operating/input costs 

 Reduce business profitability 

 Freeze and/or cut employee salaries 

 Delay investments, or restrict growth 

 

 

The provincial government needs to: 
 
 

 Eliminate the carbon tax 

 Evaluate the economic impacts of 

punitive taxes 

 Reduce the regulatory burden on 

small businesses 

 Understand the cost it imposes on 

small businesses 
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